
 

 

 ST JUDE’S PARISH, SCORESBY 
 49 George Street, Scoresby 3179 

Phone 9763 7302   Email: scoresby@cam.org.au 
  Member of Knox Deanery 

13 June, 2021 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
- Year B 

MASS CAN VIEWED ONLINE (see page 3 of Parish Newsletter) 

 

 Weekday Masses:  Wednesday 16 June, Thursday 17 June & Friday 18 June at 9.15am   
 

Saturday 6pm, Sunday 8.30am & 10.30am  
 

Reconciliation by appointment (contact Fr Mark or Parish Office) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OUR PARISH OFFICE 
 

Parish Priest:    Rev Mark Reynolds EV 
                  mark.reynolds@cam.org.au 
Parish Coordinator:       Elisa Kelesidis 
Parish Bookkeeper        Preethi Pais                                                                             
Pastoral:                        Mirani Perera                                                           
Property Manager:         Xavier David                                                       
Office Hours:       
Tuesday – Friday:          9am to 4pm 
Telephone:                    9763 7302 
Email:            scoresby@cam.org.au 
Website               pol.org.au/scoresby 
 

 

SERVICES & CONTACTS 
 

Community Centre 
Parish Office                            9763 7302 
Fitness Class 
Pam Jess                9763 7302 
Liturgy Group 
Leon Raj           liturgy.stjudes@gmail.com                         
St. Vincent De Paul   
Helpline           1800 305 330 
Tennis Club 
Vito Trifilo                            0447 044 920  
Bible Study 
Xavier David                        0448 766 705 
Parish Pastoral Council 
 pastoral.stjudes@gmail.com 

 

PARISH SCHOOL PRINCIPALS       
St. Jude’s Primary                            
Mr Tim McMullen      8761 9600 
Holy Trinity Primary                     
Mr John Downie              9801 8296        
St Mary’s College for the Deaf                                    
Ms. Amanda Purcell         9800 2733 
Mater Christi College                 
Ms Maria Haggett             9754 6611 
St. Joseph’s College                     
Ms Cathy Livingston                 9758 2000 

St Jude’s Parish community, is committed to the  
Victorian Child Safe Standards & acknowledges that  

child safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 

In my reading this week I came across the following which 
I thought appropriate as we continue to struggle with 

COVID. 
 

“Christian Hope.  What do we hope for in this strange 
time of lockdown?  Hope is a strange Christian attitude, but 
incredibly important.  It places us between the now and the 

not-yet.  Can you remember all the way back to Pre-Virus, 
when we had never heard of Corona (or Zoom, for that 
matter)?  Do you recall how simple things were then, in 

contrast to this extraordinary moment when it is suddenly 
no longer possible to plan, and all we can do is live one day 
at a time?  So “hope” is what gets us through the darkness; 
and it is not the same as being “optimistic”.  Our source of 

hope is not the gloomy insight that “things” can’t possibly 
get any worse; so they must get better.”  Rather it is the 
entirely cheerful certainty that God has raised Jesus from 

the dead, so everything is all right, no matter how dark 
things may appear.” 
 

Matthew Betts (ed., God in the Time of Covid-19  

(Kent: Carmelite Charitable Trust) p. 35. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

******************* 
Parish Mission Statement 

In a spirit of Pastoral Outreach of St Jude’s Parish, 
we, the people of the parish, are called to 

“Serve the Lord with Joy”. 
We respect diversity and welcome all who choose to belong 

to our community.  By sharing our gifts and resources 
generously, we support and encourage all people who come our way. 

Let our voices be heard in a spirit of openness that fosters 
ongoing communication across our Parish. 

mailto:scoresby@cam.org.au


 

 

Serve the Lord with Joy 

SCORESBY 2021—PARISH RENEWAL PROGRAM 
PAUSE DUE TO LOCKDOWN 

 

Parish Renewal Program 
Faith—Engagement—Commitment 

 

As a result of the extended lockdown announced by Acting Premier, James Merlino, we have taken the 
decision to extend the planned pause on our Parish Renewal Program. 
 

Given the uncertainty surrounding the length of the lockdown period and the likelihood of limitations on 
Mass sizes when we emerge, we believe it a prudent measure to defer the completion of the 
Renewal Program until August.  This will enable us to complete the 4 weeks period of First Eucharist 
celebrations in July and some ‘clear air’ to focus on this important Parish Program.  The exact dates for 
the final 2 weeks of the Renewal Program will be confirmed in coming weeks and notified to all 
parishioners through the Parish Newsletter, on our website and via emails and SMS. 
 

We appreciate your understanding during this period. 
 

 
POPE FRANCIS SAYS 

 

  
 “It is not enough to say we are Christians.   
We must live the faith, not only with our words,  

but with our actions.” 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK &  
THE SIGNING OF THE SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN &  

YOUNG PEOPLE CODE OF CONDUCT ARE MANDATORY FOR ALL 
VOLUNTEERS AT ST JUDE’S PARISH SCORESBY 

 

For St Jude’s Parish to be compliant with the Safeguarding requirements all 
volunteers over the age of 18 years are required to have a cur rent Working with 
Children Check which can be accessed by visiting www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au and follow the prompts.  
Under the field “Child-Related Work, choose “64-Religious Organisation”.  It is imperative that all volunteers have this 
check in place.  In the instance that you are a registered teacher with the VIT and although you are not required to have a 
WWCC it is necessary to notify Working with Children Check Victoria that you volunteer at St Jude’s Parish.   
 

Another requirement is to read the “Safeguarding Children & Young People Code of Conduct Declaration”, sign 
and return the ‘Code of Conduct’ to the parish office at your earliest convenience. 
Copies can be found at the exit points of the Church or by phoning the Parish Office.  Could you please write on the 
document the name(s) of the group(s) you participate in, for example, reader/cleaner etc. by doing so this will make it 
easier to categorise the parish groups and ensure our parish data base is accurate. 
Please do not hesitate to contact Elisa Kelesidis on 9763 7302 if you need any clarification regarding either matter from 
Tuesday to Friday between 9am-4pm. 
Thank you to all our  volunteers for  your  commitment to our  par ish and for  your  continued support. 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au


 

 

Serve the Lord with Joy 

Subject to current restrictions—St Jude’s Parish—Liturgy Roster 
Fist Reading, Job 38:1 8-11,  Second Reading 2 Corinthians 5:14-17, Gospel Mark 4:35-41 

 
June 19 /20  Saturday 6pm  Sunday 8.30am Sunday 10.30am 
Readers  Edwin Fasola  Doris Teh  Louise Cooper 
   Filomena Uberti Dorothy Teh  Rhea Torres 
 

Mass Projector  Adina Atmadja  Bill Ta   Katherina Smith-Williams 
 
Children’s Liturgy        Jacklin & Leeana 
    

            — Liturgy Team— 

Important – Registering for Masses this weekend 
As we have been advised masses for this weekend can resume.  However, this is with a very 
limited number in attendance—up to a maximum of 50 at each mass.  As a result you MUST 
pre-register via Trybooking.  This will ensure that the permitted numbers are not 
exceeded.  If you have not pre-registered, you may be turned away, if that Mass is full. 
 

Bookings can be made directly at trybooking (https://www.trybooking.com/BNTBP or the link on the 
Parish website this is the preferred method, or  
Emailing your booking request to massrequest.stjudes@gmail.com 
 

On arrival, you will still need to check-in using you phone and the Victorian Government QR code and 
also have your name checked off  the Trybooking list. 
 

If would be appreciated if you could arrive a little earlier to mass so that the extra administrative duties 
can be attended to. 
 

Please wear a face mask and social distance at all times. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation in these COVID challenging times.  Please 
continue to pray that the outbreak will be contained and restrictions can be eased further in the very 
near future. 

A very, very Special Celebration 
 

Fr Mackay will commemorate his 60th Anniversary of Ordination on  
Friday, July 23rd at St Jude’s. 

 
Father will celebrate Mass at 7.30pm and afterwards would like all to join him for a 

light supper and get together in the Parish Centre. 
 
Due to current COVID restrictions, it is necessary for those wishing to attend,  
to book either via the TryBooking link (preferred) 
 

 https://www.trybooking.com/BRZPV 
 

by email to pastoral.stjudes@gmail.com or by contacting Ann Doyle - 0402 904 678 or Robyn Pinches  
- 0407 324 117 by Friday 16th July.  Please pass this information on to former  par ishioners.  
We trust that restrictions will be eased somewhat and that we can gather with Fr Mackay and celebrate this 
special occasion.  

Mass is available via the St Jude's YouTube Channel and will be available Saturday 12 June from 6pm.  The 
Mass can be viewed on our YouTube Channel, which can be found by searching for “st judes scoresby” in 
YouTube, or clicking on this link:   St Jude’s YouTube Channel Or via the Parish wesbsite http://pol.org.au/
scoresby 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/BNTBP
mailto:massrequest.stjudes@gmail.com
https://www.trybooking.com/BRZPV
mailto:pastoral.stjudes@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHACu526QcFcE3gXvhaAAiA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCHACu526QcFcE3gXvhaAAiA


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

William Matthews Funerals 
Owned and operated by an Australian family 

CALL BILL, NARELLE, BEAU OR MELANIE 
MATTHEWS 

 

9739 6868 

 

We ask for the peace and grace of Eternal Life for Patrick Buick and for all those whose memories 
are sacred to us at this time especially:  

 
 

Harold Underhill, Wilfred Lee, Eileen Saundry, Sam Scollo, Frank Sinclair, Ronald Petrie, 
Rolando Lampa, Norman Delacorn, Matthew Paul Di Bianco, Cornelia Deriu, David Finlayson. 

Serve the Lord with Joy 

130th Anniversary of Rerum Novarum 
The Commemorate the 130th Anniversary of Rerum Novarum, the Johno Johnson Forum will be hosting a 
free zoom event with Fr Frank Brennan, Rerum Novarum to Laudato Si:  the relevance of Catholic Social 
Teaching to winning government.  

Date:  Tuesday 15 June 2021 
Time:  7.30pm– 8.30pm AEST 

RSVP for zoom link:  reply or email johnojohnsonforum@gmail.com 

VINNIES CEO SLEEPOUT—17TH JUNE 2021 
 

I am proud to announce that Team Secon Freight Logistics will be participating in the Vinnies CEO 
Sleepout again this year . 
This event has become, and will continue to be a very important event on the Secon calendar, as we do our 
bit to help reduce homelessness and poverty in Australia.  
Vinnies are an incredible Organisation and every cent donated helps improve the lives of the most 
vulnerable members of our community. We hope that together with your support we can help them in 
fulfilling their mission this year. 
We will be sleeping rough on June 17th at the Timber Yard in Port Melbourne. We would greatly 
appreciate any contributions toward the Vinnie’s cause, and thank you very much in advance for your 
ongoing support. 
This year Team Secon Freight Logistics comprises of our Board Chairman John Coulson, CEO Steve 
Nailer and Directors Vin, Paul and Brendon Considine. 
 
How can you help? 
The biggest way you can support the Vinnies CEO Sleepout is to donate 
to any one of us, by clicking on the link below and following the prompts 
to donate. 
 https://www.ceosleepout.org.au/fundraisers/secon_freight_logistics_2021 
 

2021 COMBINED CATHOLIC PARISHES RAFFLE 
RESULTS 

Thank you to all those parishioners who purchased raffle tickets for the 
Combined Catholic Parishes Raffle.  It was a tremendous effort with a 
total of 1400 tickets sold.   Congratulations to those in the Holy Trinity 
Wantirna South community who have been successful on winning 3 of the prizes including the major prize.  Again many 
thanks for your generosity and for participating in this fundraising activity and making it such a success.  You can view all 
the winners via the St Simon’s, Rowville website:  wwwstsimonsparish.com.au   thank you again, Parish Pastoral Council 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ceosleepout.org.au%2Ffundraisers%2Fsecon_freight_logistics_2021&data=04%7C01%7Cbrendon%40secon.com.au%7C27c55860f37441461d6608d91d0660cf%7Cbe0bf18b99dc4ceab864fce69b5397b8%7C0%7C0%7C6375727

